GOVERNMENT OF SINDH
FINANCE DEPARTMENT

CORRIGENDUM

REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS - EXTENSION OF SUBMISSION DEADLINE

It is informed that the last date for submission of bids / proposals mentioned in the
advertisements published in the daily national newspapers namely, Dawn
(English), Jang (Urdu) & Kaawish (Sindhi) on 11t & 12t March 2020, regarding
Request for Proposals for conducting Environmental Impact Assessment (EIA)
and Land Acquisition and Resettlement Plan (LARP) Studies for three (03) Public
Private Partnership Projects i.e. i) Ghotki Kandhkot Bridge Project, ii) Malir
Expressway Project, and iii) M9-N5 Link Road Project, has been extended from
27t March, 2020 to 215t April, 2020 at 11 am, considering the recent outbreak of
COVID-19. The tentative timetable set out under section 2.3 of the RFP stands
extended accordingly. All other terms & conditions of the RFP shall remain the
same. For further information and queries:

Director, Public Private Partnership Unit
Finance Department, Government of Sindh,
7th Floor, A.K. Lodhi Complex, Sindh Secretariat No. 6,
Shahrah-e-Kamal Atta Turk, Karachi, Sindh.
Contact: 021-99222186, 0300-2032712, 0333-3016828
Email: rfp@pppunitsindh.gov.pk

Website: www.pppunitsindh.gov.pk
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